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Outgoing TPRTA President Honored at Annual Meeting

TRURO, MASSACHUETTS – Outgoing president of the Truro Part-Time 
Resident Taxpayers’ Association (TPRTA), Regan McCarthy, was honored by 
over 100 people after the group’s annual meeting on Saturday with the planting 
of an heirloom apple tree on the grounds of Truro’s Historic Meeting House on 
Town Hall Road.  Ms. McCarthy has been president of TPRTA for the past 12 
years, and the group regularly holds its meetings at this location.

“Giving a tree to the Meetinghouse was wonderful, and dedicating it in my 
honor was a great honor and surprise for which I am truly grateful.  I have been 
privileged to serve with you for many years, and we have all created a great 
community-serving organization together,” said McCarthy.

TPRTA is an organization that represents the interests of Truro’s part-time 
population and actively advocates for responsible fiscal management and 
decision-making at the local level for the benefit of all residents.  It has been in 
existence for more than 20 years.  Most communities on the Cape have similar 
associations.  To learn more about TPRTA or to become a member, please visit 
tprta.org or email tprta@tprta.org.
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